
From: Rebecca Tomkins   
Sent: 02 April 2025 08:22 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: The Bull, Crews Hole, Bristol 

 
 
I would like to voice my concerns of The Bull, Crews Hole, Bristol being demolished. 
This is a beautiful building that represents the history of the local area. The area is 
crying out for a community hub, café, shop and this building would be perfect, with it's 
ample parking it would be a wonderful business opportunity and serve the community 
and visitors well. The area has nothing to serve the disabled or elderly so means cars 
have to be used to get to other amenities, which I'm sure you would agree has to 
change.  
 
Rebecca Tomkins  

 
 




